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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

       Please consider having the proposed, private ski huts, be put on wilderness areas where they don't have to

worry about snowmobile engines ruining their peace and quiet. I assume they wont like us and eventually will

want us to stop using that area they're playing in. 

 

        I am a snowmobiler, skier and snowboarder, dirt biker, mountain biker, 4x4er, hunter, mt climber, camper,

rock and mineral hound, mushroom hunter, scuba diver, boater, kayaker and generally an outdoorsman. 

Everywhere i look my areas are being shut down. I am the guy who picks up trash and always trying to leave the

areas cleaner than i found it to try and keep areas open for myself and others to use on our time off from our

hectic lives. I NEED places to play or i will go crazy.  I personally dont care if the private ski huts are up there but

its the skiers who will not like my engine. I am a member of the Whatcom County Snowmobile Club and actively

volunteer many hours to maintain the roads and trail for the groomer and others to use.  

        Thank you for considering my thoughts.

       

                                                     George Harrington

 


